
 

TO:         BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

FROM: MARTHA WHITE, TOWN ADMINISTRATOR 

SUBJECT: WEST NATICK FIRE STATION PROJECT UPDATE 

DATE: 9/13/2017 

CC:         WEST NATICK FIRE STATION BUILDING COMMITTEE  

         DONNA DONOVAN, SENIOR EXECUTIVE ASSISTANT TO THE TOWN ADMINISTRATOR   

Since the Administration's last update regarding the West Natick Fire Station project, 

most noteworthy is that on September 12 the WNFS Building Committee, in conjunction 

with our design team, held a public meeting regarding the project.  While close to 400 

postcards were sent out to neighboring households, only 12 residents attended. 

Despite the small turnout, a productive and informative dialogue transpired between area 

residents,  the design team, building committee representatives, administration, and 

Board of Selectmen members. 

The input received at this public meeting will certainly be taken into consideration, and 

the Building Committee and Administration are committed to holding future public 

meetings regarding this project.  
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